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The UK government, led by Prime Minister Keir Starmer, has announced plans to streamline
the approval process for 150 major infrastructure projects. This move is part of the
government’s broader strategy to accelerate the transition to a clean energy economy and
boost economic growth.

The government’s focus on streamlining the planning system comes amid growing concerns about the
current process, which has often been criticized for its complexity and delays. By simplifying the approval
process, the government aims to expedite the development of critical infrastructure, including renewable
energy projects, transportation networks, and digital infrastructure.

The UK’s renewable energy sector has been particularly affected by the lengthy planning process. The
government’s recent approval of 1.3GW of solar PV projects demonstrates a commitment to accelerating
the deployment of clean energy. However, challenges remain, such as the complex National Significant
Infrastructure Project (NSIP) process, which can be time-consuming and costly.

Industry stakeholders, including RenewableUK, the CPRE, and the Aldersgate Group, have identified
several issues with the current NSIP regime, including a lack of strategic planning, resource constraints,
and uncertainty in the process. To achieve the government’s ambitious target of 150 major infrastructure
projects, significant reforms to the planning system will be necessary.

The government’s commitment to streamlining the approval process is a positive step towards unlocking
the potential of the UK’s infrastructure sector. However, it remains to be seen how these reforms will be
implemented and whether they will be sufficient to deliver the desired outcomes.

https://news.pm-global.co.uk/2024/12/uk-government-pledges-to-streamline-infrastructure-approvals/
https://news.pm-global.co.uk/2024/12/uk-government-pledges-to-streamline-infrastructure-approvals/

